
 

 

 
February 24, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Mary B. Bedard, CPA 
Kern County Clerk 
1115 Truxtun Avenue, First Floor 
Bakersfield, CA  93301-4639 
 
Dear Ms. Bedard: 
 
Subject: Notice of Exemption – Beacon Liquified Air Energy Storage Project 
 
The City of Los Angeles Department of Water and Power respectfully requests to retract 
the Notice of Exemption filed at the Kern County Clerk on January 28, 2021 under the 
project title Beacon Liquified Air Energy Storage Project, effective immediately. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Charles C. Holloway 
Manager of Environmental Planning and Assessment 
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